
 

 

 
Dear Young Leader: 

 

 

Congratulations on receiving the Lions Young Leaders in Service Award.  Through 

your hours of service you have exemplified the true spirit of Lionism and made your 

community a better place to live.  We join your family, friends, local Lions club and 

community in commending you for accepting the challenge of community service.  

We hope you will continue to be a source of energy and enthusiasm for those around 

you as you make service a priority in your life. 

 

Lions Clubs International offers many other opportunities for outstanding young 

people like you.  The Lions Youth Camp and Exchange Program provides camps 

and host family stays all over the world for youth between the ages of 15 and 22 to 

encourage peace and international understanding.  The Leo Club Program is 

implemented in over 140 countries and geographic areas by tens of thousands of 

youth who are invested in service and leadership development. Learn more about 

Lions youth opportunities by visiting the LCI website at www.lionsclubs.org. You 

may also contact our office directly at programs@lionsclubs.org for more 

information. 

 

Best wishes for a successful future. 

 

 

Together in Service,  

 

Lions Clubs International 
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